
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This request is being made under the Freedom of Information Act: 
 
Please break down the following by individual bus gate from January 2021 to December 2023: 

1) The number of people caught going through bus gates 
 
2) For each of the above figures, the number of people 

who went on to be issued with a fine 
 
3) For each of the above figures, the amount (in £) that 

the council received in fines 

 

Wigan Council does not operate bus gate 
enforcement.  

 


